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NEWSLETTER - JANUARY 2014

1.  Christmas Hamper Raffle - draw took place on Saturday 21st December and was won by Laura of HS. 

2.  Croydon Advertiser - Toy for a Child Appeal - Mayday Hospital - thanks to everyone who so kindly donated a toy.  These were presented to the Children's Wards at Mayday on Tuesday 17th December and was a very humbling experience.  Members of the panto cast were also there and Hannah from XFactor.  We had good coverage in the Croydon Advertiser and well done to Kay Martin for all her hard work. 

3.  Registration Cards - please ensure all captains check and exchange registration cards to ensure there are no discrepancies and to safeguard all clubs.   Please be reminded that from the 1st March any changes to your registration cards must come through the Committee for authorisation. 

4.  Congratulations - 

i) Jackie Penney - on passing her 'A' Award paper - well deserved - a lot of hard work and dedication.  

ii) Ffion Greenow - on gaining her 'C' Umpiring Award - we look forward to watching your progression. 

5.  Umpiring - can I please ask all umpires to check the schedule in advance of the relevant Saturday and advise Jo Handley if you are not available as early as possible, as we are still having to make decisions very late on a Friday night which is not ideal for Jo or myself.   

6.  Premier & First Division - please be reminded that you have matches on 3rd May and 10th May and should you wish to bring them forward make sure this is done in plenty of time for everyone.  If this is the case then your first port of call is your divisional secretary.  

Should anyone have any queries, questions, comments re any of the above or anything else please contact me as soon as possible. 

Finally I ask if you could please pass this info on to the rest of your club, so that everyone receives all the information. 

Thanks.  

JACKIE ROWLAND  

CHAIR 
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